
Reopening of Schools to All Pupils – September 2020 
 

(Provisional) Parent / Carer Waiting Areas – End of the School Day 

Lamarr Class 

Kahlo Class 

Both Year 3 
Classes 

Orville Class 

To avoid unnecessary congestion and 
greater control of pupils at the end of 
the day, parents are asked to wait in the 
following areas for their children.  
 
If you have more than one child, please 
collect the youngest first. 
 
The arrows indicate the door from which 
pupils will leave. 
 
* Year 5 pupils will be brought to this 
meeting point at the end of the day. 

Wilde Class 

Both Year 5 
Classes* 
YearYasses
* 


